
 

 

Town of Goshen 

Board of Selectmen 

Minutes of Meeting 

June 18, 2018 

 

Present:  Bob Bell, Bruce Nadeau, Doug O’Clair, Kevin Bevilacqua, Alicea Bursey, Robert 

Hodgeman, Cindy Rouillard 

The meeting came to order at 6:32 p.m. 

• Check reports were reviewed and signed. 

• Robert Hodgeman stated the highway department was supposed to clean up the dirt 

in front of his house.  The sand ended up go into his lawn and he cannot get it out of 

the grass.  Bruce stated next year the highway department will clean it up early. 

• The Selectmen opened the bids for the Old Province Road project. 

• Alicea stated with the mountain changing owners she wasn’t sure how much legal 

fees would be needed. Bob stated there was money still in the budget and in the 

Legal Capital Reserve Fund. 

• Kevin stated no more glass will be accepted in the co-mingle at the transfer station.  

Glass needs to be separated. 

• Bruce stated he was going to contact Comcast to see if it can brought into Goshen 

• The Selectmen went into executive session and voted to seal the minutes. 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00 p.m. 


